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22nd February, 1968.

Dear ir. Balsillie,

In confirmation of my telephone
conversation with you I now enclose herewith
& copy of & letter which we have received
from lir. R. 8. Johnson, the Society's
Principel Jurveyor for Germany, regarding
the vessels building at Bremer Vulkan and
~beatsche Werrt.

Yours sincerely,
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